
THURSDAY, MAY 2, 2024 
Burbank-Valley GC FIELD TRIP 

 

 
 
THE JAPANESE GARDEN at Tillman 

Water Reclamation Center and to 

GREEN THUMB NURSERY in Santa 

Clarita 

Our bus departs at 9:00 a.m. from Little 

White Chapel, 1711 N. Avon, Burbank. 

Bring your own lunch; water and dessert 

provided by the Club. Cost: $20 per 

person. Bring check or cash to April 

meeting. Or before April 30 mail your 

check payable to Burbank-Valley 

Garden Club to treasurer Ingrid 

Nonnast, 907 N. Clybourn Ave, 

Burbank, 91505. You may also pay via 

VENMO – be sure to include the hyphen 

in Burbank-Valley Garden Club.  

The Tillman Water Reclamation Plant 

treats more than 20 million gallons of 

San Fernando Valley sewage every day. 

The treatment is to the highest stage so 

the recovered water is safe and suitable 

for agriculture and for release into the 

Los Angeles River where it sustains bird 

and fish life year round.  

The handsome traditional Japanese 

stroll garden and teahouse were 

designed by noted international garden 

designer and landscape architect, Koichi 

Kawana. It demonstrates the benefits of 

recycled water in the landscape.  

 

Our May field trip should see the 

spectacular azaleas and irises in full 

flower. We will spend about 1.5 hours in 

this garden before departing for our 

lunch destination at Green Thumb 

Nursery in Santa Clarita.  

 

At Green Thumb Nursery we will eat our 

lunch together in their garden pavilion. 

We will each have packed our own 

picnic lunch. Water and dessert will be 

provided by our Club.  

At 1:00 p.m. John Windsor of Green 

Thumb Nursery will speak on integrated 

pest management to help us care for 

our gardens with minimal chemical use. 

And of course, you may shop this 

wonderful nursery before we return 

home.  

The bus will depart for Little White 

Chapel approximately 2:30 p.m. 


